
 

 

 
      
  
 

 

    
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL WIDER REOPENING  
The teaching staff have been busy re-organising each room in preparation for welcoming 
some of the children back to school. We thought the children would like to see some 
pictures of the classrooms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 
 

 
SIAMS OUTSTANDING 

2014 
          

Dear Parents, 

We hope that you are all safe and well. We are so proud of our pupils for all the effort they 

are putting into home learning. Some lovely examples of home learning have been sent to the teachers 
and I have included a selection below. Do not worry about your child “falling behind.” When the children 
do return to school, as a team, we will use our expertise and experience to give them the best 
educational support, and help ensure the children continue to thrive and be happy, successful learners. 
This newsletter also includes some further information for those parents whose children return to school 
on 1 June.  

We wish everyone in the community a happy and safe bank holiday weekend. 
Again, we all send our very best wishes 
Mr Jones 
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School Reopening- 1 June - Please keep watching the updates from the government with regard the 
covid-19. 

Although we plan to reopen the school on 1 June, this date could 
be delayed at any stage by a change in the government’s strategy. 

 Reminder that we have staggered the drop off times - Y6 pupils (and siblings) 8.40AM, 
Y1 pupils 8.50AM (and siblings) and YR pupils 9.00AM. (Please note, children of keyworkers 
can arrive at 8.30AM).  Parents arriving at the far gate can go to the orange net fencing to 
drop off/pick up. Staff will be waiting to meet the children. There is plenty of space for 
parents to keep 2 metres apart. Parents arriving at the near entrance must follow the 
marked path. Cones indicate 2 metre spaces. Staff will be waiting to meet the children. 
Parents then exit through the staff carpark. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 We want only the absolute minimal amount of belongings going between home and school. 
Younger children can bring a named water bottle and fruit snack. Sun cream must be applied 
before school. Year 6 children and children of key workers will need a packed lunch/water 
bottle. 

 At midday, parents of children in Year R pick up their children. Y1 parents collect their 
children at 12.15PM. Y6 parents will need to collect their children at 3.10PM. 

 The gates will close at 3.20PM PM. Key worker parents arriving after this time will need to go 
to the main entrance, by the office window as previously (please note school is now ending 
consistent with our usual hours when possible e.g. 3.10PM). 
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Evie doing class 4’s weekly PE Norfolk 

School Games challenge - tri golf this week 

Maisie doing a Capillary Action 

water experiment. 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Polina Bright Water Droplet 

art work by Harrison 

   

 

 

  

Delilah got chosen to 

be in the Norfolk 

Squad For gymnastics 

in February. Although 

she hasn’t been able to 

train as part of the 

team yet due to lock 

down, she does still 

have to attend a 40 

minute Zoom training 

session 3 times a week! 

Will worked very hard 

on this piece of art 

work - having lots of 

fun mixing the colours 

and thinking about 

which sea creatures and 

plants to include.  


